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BELL NUNNALLY ASSOCIATE KIMBERLY
CRUZ ELECTED TO DALLAS HISPANIC

BAR ASSOCIATION 2025 BOARD OF
DIRECTORS

February 10, 2025

Bell Nunnally Associate Kimberly Cruz has been elected to the board of directors of
the Dallas Hispanic Bar Association (DHBA) for 2025. U.S. Circuit Judge Irma C.
Ramirez of the 5th U.S. Circuit Court of Appeals presided over the swearing-in
ceremony.

The DHBA provides a forum for Hispanic attorneys in the Dallas-Fort Worth area to exchange ideas and
pursue common objectives. Its stated purpose is to “promote the social, economic, educational, and
civic advancement of the Dallas-Fort Worth Hispanic community by making the legal system more
accessible to the Hispanic community and more responsive to its needs.”

To learn more about the DHBA, please click here.
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